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Due to the recent health and safety concerns due to COVID-19 and recommendations by the 

CDC for social distancing, the Marion County Library Board of Trustees voted via email to 

cancel the April meeting.    

 

The library remains closed until the Stay At Home orders are lifted by the governor. 

 

 

Leeanna Delaney, Secretary 


